Chevron
Chevron U.SA. Inc.

= P.0. Box 670, Hobbs, NM 88240

Production Department
Hobbs Division

August 27, 1987

APPLICATION TO RE-ENTER
PATTERSON FEDERAL NO. 1
LEA COUNTY, NEW MEXICO

Bureau of Land Management
P.O. Box 1778
Carlsbad, NM 88220

ETERELD

Gentlemen:

We propose to re-enter the Patterson Federal #l1. This well
was drilled dry and P&A'd December, 1979.

We propose to clean out the surface plug and attempt
completion within the intermediate casing.

No new road or location will be required. The existing road

and location is still in adequate condition to facilitate
the work proposed.

Your consideration in the approval of this re-entry is

appreciated. If you have any further guestions, contact
Lamar Ponder at (505) 393-4121 ext. 206.

Yours very truly,
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M. E. AKINS
Staff Drlg. Engr.
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